
PE and Sport Premium Funding 

The Government now allocates additional funding to schools each year aimed at improving sport-related 

activities. 

Data collected from schools in January of each year is used to determine the amount of funding a school will 

receive. 

Kings Langley Primary School was allocated £10,311 during the Financial Year 2016-2017 (April 2016 to 

March 2017 inclusive). With this funding, we have: 

 Impact 

1.  Appointed a sports 

apprentice 

-children are now trained, in advance of all sports festivals 

-daily lunchtime activities now take place on the school playground for 

identified pupils 

-we now have additional pastoral support during class time, for 

identified pupils 

-we now run additional after school activities  

-we have helped upskill teachers in delivering quality sports sessions 

2.  Purchased 

new/additional resources 

and equipment 

 

-we have broadened  the range of sports that we teach 

3.  Joined the local SSCo 

Partnership 

-coach hire 

-partnership fees 

-children can compete against local school in a much wider range of 

sporting activities 

 

For this current year (April 2017 to March 2018 inclusive) we have been allocated £9,700 and intend to 

make similar spends.  We also plan to appoint an additional Sport Apprentice so that we can offer extra  

support to our staff and pupils. 

 

      

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

          
 

 

 
 

 

 
Learning, Together 

Kings Langley Primary School 
Headteacher: Paula Harris   

Common Lane   Kings Langley   Hertfordshire   WD4 8DQ 

Telephone: 01923 263321   Fax: 01923 270809 

e-mail: admin@kingslangley-pri.herts.sch.uk 

web site: www.kingslangley-pri.herts.sch.uk 


